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* Council Member: 

Choose an item. 
 

 
Correspondence relative to (summary below): 

 
* SUMMARY: 

Submitting Memorandum relative to the current Board of Ethics Vacancy to be filled by 

City Council 
 
 

* RECOMMENDATION: 

The Board of Ethics is strongly advocating filling the City Council vacancy on our Board. 

On April 16, 2021, Freda S. Sampson, a City Council-appointed Board Member, 
submitted her resignation. The seat has been vacant for over 18 months. Filling this 
vacancy will allow the Board of Ethics to effectively meet the duties and responsibilities 

set forth by the Ethics Ordinance. 
 

 
* COMMITTEE REFFERED TO:  

Internal Operations 
 
 

* DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name:  Michael O’Connell  

Position: Board of Ethics Training Specialist 
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